PRUITT
CORPORATION P.O. BOX 1210 TOCCOA, GEORGIA 30577 PHONE 706 886-8493

April 29, 2002

Mr. Emory Salter

Environmental Corporation of America
4095 Nine McFarland Drive
Alpharetta, GA 30004

Dear Emory:

I am writing this letter to thank you and ECA for the outstanding service you have provided
Pruitt Corporation over the past several years. ECA has completed multiple environmental
projects for our company, including Phase I and Phase II Assessments, Asbestos, Lead-Based
Paint, and Radon Surveys, and Geotechnical Investigations. ECA has always delivered
technically accurate reports within our schedule and budgetary constraints.

You have consistently produced detail-oriented, high quality reports, and are able to adapt to the
requirements of our various lenders. We feel that we can depend on ECA to deliver accurate

information even under extremely tight schedule demands.

It has been a pleasure working with you and ECA. We appreciate your attention to detail and
professionalism. Thank you again, and we look forward to working with ECA in the months and

years 10 come.

With kindest regards, I am
Sincerely,

R. Lawrence Williams
Vice President of Planning & Development





